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In attendance: David Stevens, Chair, Burton Hinton and Bill Perkins, Selectmen, Greg Gallagher, Town 
Clerk, Chris Evans, Lister, Vince and Louisa Dotoli, and Millie Davis 

 
David called the meeting to order at 6:05 PM. 
Greg explained that Lake Region Senior Center (LRSC) had previously asked for an appropriation of 
$200, but just recently he received a request for $500. 
Bill moved and David seconded to put LRSC in for $500. Passed. 
David moved and Bill seconded that although Jones Memorial Library asked for $2000 to put them in 
for $1000, the same as last year and the same as Barton Library. Passed. 
 
Burton moved and Bill seconded to reduce Paving to $87,000. Passed. 
Greg explained that the office did not need $7845.05 for equipment in 2014. 
David moved and Burton seconded to reduce Equipment-Other by $5000 and put $5000 into New-Set 
Aside for Truck. Passed. 
 
David moved and Bill seconded in Cemetery, to move Lawn Care’s $4500 to Maintenance, and reduce 
Maintenance by $1500. Passed. 
 
The Selectboard compared different variables that affect taxes including if the CLA was estimated at 
98% since we were getting reappraised.  
 
Bill moved and Burton seconded to recess until Saturday, Feb 1 at 8:30 to sign the Town Meeting 
Warning. Passed. 
 

 
Feb 1, 2014, 8:30. In attendance: David Stevens, Chair, Burton Hinton and Bill Perkins, Selectmen, 
Greg Gallagher, Town Clerk and Millie Davis. 
 
David re-convened the meeting at 8:30 AM. 
Those in attendance reviewed the Town Meeting Warning and the “DRAFT” Annual Town Report. 
 
Burton moved and Bill seconded to approve and sign the Warning. Passed. 
Burton moved and Bill seconded to adjourn at 8:36. Passed.  

 
Signed by, 

 
__________________ 
Greg Gallagher 
Westmore Town Clerk 


